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THANK
YOU What’s in a Name? 

We listened to our many dedicated volunteers, donors, and board 
members who wanted to have our name reflect all of the communities 
within our council. On May 1, 2014, delegates from The Girl Scouts of  
Rhode Island voted to officially change our name to The Girl Scouts of 
Southeastern New England by an overwhelming vote at our annual 
 meeting. This change went into effect on June 21, 2014. Our new name 
more accurately represents the communities which we serve. These 
communities include not only all of the cities and towns in Rhode Island,  
but also thirteen communities in Massachusetts, as well as Pawcatuck, CT. 

The 2014 Annual Meeting was also a time to recognize retiring board 
members and the installation of new members. Board Chair Kathy Gann, 
Treasurer Maureen Sawyer, and Member at Large Judy Clare were honored 
as retiring board members. We want to extend a heartfelt thank you to each 
of them for all of their hard work and dedication to our organization! 

The energy and excitement that our new headquarters and the Girl 
Leadership Experience Center has given us is reflected in the program 
offerings that we are able to deliver to our members. In September,  
GSSNE, in partnership with the Stem Center at Rhode Island College, 
hosted an event called In Her Shoes. This event featured a panel of highly 
accomplished women who shared their experiences with girl and adult 
members both here and at a satellite location at RIC. What a unique 
opportunity that we have here at our headquarters and this was the  
first of many events planned for the Center!

The Girl Scouts is an organization that has stood the test of time and 
welcomes all girls from rural, urban, and suburban communities as we build 
girls of courage, confidence, and character who make the world a better 
place. We are grateful to the many individuals who help make our dreams a 
reality and we look forward to writing to you again next year as our vision 
continues to unfold.

 Sincerely,

								      

Lisa M. DeCubellis						      Neil M. Stamps 
Chair of the Board						      CEO

* deceased

design by Kristin DiVona



SUMMER CAMP 
Exciting new programs were offered at camp this summer.  Girls 
had the opportunity to ride a wave in Surf Camp at Narragansett 
Beach, hit a bulls eye in the Catch Fire archery program and test 
their ability and zip-line through the trees of Camp Hoffman on 
the challenge course. 

BOARD CHAIR 
The 2013 annual meeting brought the tenure of Board of 
Directors Chair, Kathy L. Gann, PhD. to a close and welcomed 
Lisa M. DeCubellis as her successor. Dr. Gann was an essential 
asset to the GSSNE Board having served since 2003; she was 
first elected as Chair of the Board in 2008. 

CAPITAL CAMPAIGN BREAKFAST  
A breakfast was held in August to promote the Capital 
Campaign and Girl Leadership Experience Center. Miriam Dash, 
Gold Award recipient, alumnae and lifetime member, spoke of 
her involvement as a Girl Scout and how the organization has 
shaped her future.

Scout and cookie mom for her daughter’s troop, served as the 
Honorary Cookie Chair. Congratulations to all of the girls who 
participated in the sale and hats off to Caitlyn Tiodor from 
East Providence, who was the top cookie seller for the entire 
council. The Matty Fund was the beneficiary of the Cookie Sale 
Community Service Project and troops collectively donated 
$5,978.00 to the fund, which improves the lives of children and 
families living with epilepsy.

DOVE  
GSSNE was the proud recipient of an $18,000 grant through 
Dove and the World Associate of Girl Guides and Girl Scouts 
(WAGGGS) program Free Being Me. This worldwide badge 

focused on 
helping girls better 
understand global 
definitions of beauty 
by defining beauty 
for themselves 
and boosting their 
self-confidence. 
The grant allowed 
GSSNE to offer 

various self-esteem programs which were offered within the 
Girl Leadership Experience Center, amongst urban troops and 
during summer camp, along with the annual Cookie Kick-off. 

BIKE TRIP  
Eight girls and three adults took in the sights of Newport during 
the May Bike Trip, over 18 miles of sights to be exact. The trip 
included checking out Fort Adams, the Cliff Walk, Salve Regina 
University, a tour of the Elms, Gooseberry Beach, and of course 
shopping along Thames Street. The group even witnessed 

LINGER  
In August some young at heart 
Girl Scouts attended “Linger”. 
This program was geared towards 
adult members who were up for an 
overnight at Camp Hoffman. The 
ladies enjoyed all that Hoffman has 
to offer. They cherished their time 
reconnecting with fellow Girl Scouts 
by reminiscing and enjoying what 
makes scouting and camp so special. 

FALL PRODUCT SALE  
Girls throughout the council participated in the 2013 fall 
product sale. Girls sold 28,533 candy and nut products and 
5,200 magazine subscriptions. Troops earned over $41,000 in 
proceeds to help fund their various activities and projects. They 
also donated 1,123 candy and nut products and 564 magazine 
subscriptions to the military as a part of this program.

JULIETTE LOW SOCIETY LUNCHEON  
On November 21st, friends, alumnae and donors gathered at 
beautiful Camp Hoffman for the Juliette Low Society Luncheon. 
Guests enjoyed a gorgeous fall afternoon and CEO Neil M. 
Stamps shared our exciting plans for the new Girl Leadership 
Experience Center. Everyone also had the great pleasure to 
hear from Harley Mitchell, a  2011 Gold Award Recipient, about 
what Girl Scouting has meant to her.

COOKIES  
In spite of the snowy weather, girls sold an amazing 61,719 
packages of cookies in the 2014 Girl Scout Cookie Sale 
Program, resulting in over $387,000 in proceeds and over 
$50,000 given back to girls for camp credits. The sale kicked 
off at the Dunkin Donuts Center on January 5th with lots of fun 

activates for over 
750 girls and their 
families before the 
Providence Bruins 
game. Danielle 
North, the morning 
news anchor from 
WPRI-channel 12, 
who is a former Girl 

a remote controlled sailboat regatta off of the point by Fort 
Adams. This was a great way to take in all that our beautiful state 
has to offer and get in some exercise to boot. 

HIGHER AWARDS  
Twenty-four Girl Scout Gold Award recipients were honored 
on May 31st at a luncheon and ceremony at Rhodes on the 
Pawtuxet in Cranston, RI. The Young Women of Distinction 
scholarship honorees who created Gold Award projects which 
stood out in the areas of creativity, impact and sustainability 

were Melissa Mirza, who received the $1,000 scholarship while 
Haley Wohlever and Angela Paoletta were awarded $500 
scholarships respectively. 

FROZEN  
Although the weather was warm in June, 92 Pro FM sponsored 
a Frozen themed recruitment event in the Girl Leadership 
Experience Center for non-registered girls. Elsa and Anna 

were happy to spend 
the day with their fellow 
princesses, while Pinkberry 
offered up deliciously 
chilly treats and stylists 
from Toni and Guy came 
with sparkles and braiding 
techniques in tow. This 
successful event was a 
great way to meet new girls 
and team up with the radio 
station.

in highlights
YEAR

October 1, 2013–September 30, 2014



VOLUNTEER APPRECIATION EVENT  
The first GSSNE Volunteer Appreciation Event was held at 
Camp Hoffman on June 21st. Volunteers and their families 
were able to spend the day playing games, enjoying the 
waterfront, having a cookout, taking part in an exciting basket 
raffle and most importantly, relaxing. It was the least we could 
do for those of you who tirelessly support our organization 
and our girls. Thank you for all that you do. 

TOP COOKIE SELLER  
Caitlyn Tiodor of Troop 490 in East 
Providence worked tirelessly to become 
the 2014 Cookie Sale–Top Cookie Seller. 
She sold 3,145 boxes in total and was 
awarded for her efforts at the Volunteer 
Appreciation Event. Great job, Caitlyn!

NAME CHANGE  
June 21st, was a momentous occasion for our council as we 
went from being known as the Girl Scouts of Rhode Island to 
the Girl Scouts of Southeastern New England. This change 
was important considering the area our council covers. 
The opportunity to showcase not only Rhode Island, but 
the thirteen Massachusetts service units and Pawcatuck, 
CT in our council name is more welcoming  and inclusive.

.

AMICA DONATION 
 In early September, Amica Companies Foundation presented 
GSSNE with a donation of $75,000. The generous gift will help 
establish the Girl Leadership Experience Center, a girl-led hub 
of creativity, connectivity, exploration and inspiration located at 
the headquarters. The center will offer programming in six key 
areas: making a difference, life skills, travel/adventure, camping/
outdoor skills, global citizenship and STEAM (science, technology, 
engineering, the arts and math). The funding will allow the center 
to become a place where girls of courage, confidence and 
character can grow and excel. 

IN HER SHOES  
On September 14th, GSSNE hosted the inaugural In Her Shoes 
panel where influential business women in Rhode Island came to 
share their journeys with older girls. The panel consisted of Navyn 
Salem, CEO of Edesia, Nancy Carriuolo, President of Rhode Island 
College, Marcia Coné, Executive Founder of the Women’s Fund of 
RI, Rogeriee Thompson, Federal Judge on the United States Court 
of Appeals for the First Circuit and a former Rhode Island Superior 
Court justice and Iris Carlomusto, Vice President of Marketing for 
Alex & Ani. 

Product Sales 	 $ 1,892,109
Camp & Program Fees 	 $ 711,832
Philanthropy 	 $ 395,513
Interest & Dividends 	 $ 124,116
Girl Scout Shops 	 $ 91,915
Other 	 $ 52,040

SUBTOTAL       $ 3,267,525

Realized & Unrealized Gain	 $ 434,644  
on Investment Transactions 	

Increase in Value	 $ 34,000 
of Trust Assets 	

Gain on Disposition	 $ 273,691  
of Property & Equipment 	

TOTAL	 $ 4,009,860

Program Services 	 $  3,140,329
Management & General 	 $ 696,639 
Fundraising  	 $ 359,889
	

TOTAL	 $ 4,196,857 *

EXPENSES
all funds

58%

22%

12%

4%
3%

2%

75%

17%
9%

INCOME
all funds

*Expenses include $407,160 in depreciation	

2014 
MEMBERSHIP &  

FINANCIALS

Number of girls served  		  7,700

Number of adults served  	 2,600

Cost of providing a year 		  $469 
of Girl Scouting to one girl

MEMBERSHIP
statistics



Honor Pin
Monica Boss, Chariho

Kim Michalik , Yankee B

in honor of all of my Girl Scout 
leaders: my mother Mrs. Yvette 
Doiron, Mrs. Arel, Mrs. Charon and  
Mrs. Froment 
Jeanne M. Rogers

in honor of Anne K. Meeker	
Jean and Howard Milkman

in honor of Barbara Smith	
Rusty and Frank Merrill

in honor of Barrington Troop #799	
Stephanie Widman

in honor of  
Deanne L. Capotosto	
Louise P. Capotosto

in honor of Girl Scouts of Rhode 
Island, Inc.	  
Bets and Gerrit Sanford

in honor of my sister, Jan Feyler	
Barbara J. Feyler

in honor of Joan Breen	

We gratefully acknowledge the following individuals who  
made a donation in memory of someone they have lost.	

in memory of Anthony Lisa	
Angela Lisa

in memory of her daughter,  
Deborah Lynne McMaster Tate	
Joan H. McMaster

in memory of Doris Goldstein	
Dolores C. Aiken

in memory of Edna and  
Eugene Laplante	
Beverly J. Laplante

in memory of Helen MacColl	
Dorothy M. Woodcock

in memory of  
JoAnn Scotland Haggerty 
Margery E. LeBeau

in memory of John Breen	
Barbara C. Smith

in memory of Lila Kahn Mullins	
Margery E. LeBeau

in memory of Louise B. Rowe	
Helen Rowe-Drake

in memory of Mary A. Powers	
Janice S. Howard

in memory of Meghan Kelly-Dolden	
Nicole M. Kelly

in memory of Patricia K. Perry	
Ann F. Anesta

in memory of Rhea Lee	
Claire F. Fabrizio

in memory of Rita Creighton	
Michele A. Gariepy

in memory of Sarah “Louise” 
McDermott	  
Catherine A. McDermott 
Merelise O’Connor

in memory of Robert Richmond	
Martha Frutchey 
Freda Lehrer

in memory of Susan M. Furtado	
Pawtucket Service Unit 
Samuel N. Chase 
Judith A. Kolek 
Gerald and Charlene  
    McDuff 
Linda Myers 
Doris Tanner 
Jacqueline Wudkiewicz 
Carole and Robert Young

in memory of Cecelia “Skees” 
 M. Sullivan, leader of Girl Scouts in 
Newport in the 1940’s 
Joan M. Lynch
Mary C. Canole
Ann T. Dolbashian
Rosaleen M. O’Sullivan
Suzanne K. Dunbar
Jean M. Vermette
Ruth A. Wernquest
Judith C. Leys
Elizabeth P. Faella
Patricia A. Stetson
Ann K. Throop

in memory of Gay Giblin	
Karen W. Carnevale 
Chetra Vongvixay

in memory of Bette Vermette	
Jean M. Vermette
Ann K. Throop
Elizabeth P. Faella

in memory of Jane Place Andrews	
Ann K. Throop
Elizabeth P. Faella

In memory of2014 

SPECIAL
DONATIONS

In honor of
Rusty and Frank Merrill

in honor of Judy Eggleston’s  
birthday	  
Betsey J. Anderson 
Martha Z. Lewin and Jack Egan

in honor of Luisa Banchoff	
Lynore G. Banchoff

in honor of Madeline Caron	
Lee-Ann A. Hurtubise

in honor of Marissa Bertorelli, 
2008 Gold Award Recipient	
Anna Maria Bertorelli

in honor of Mrs. Betty DeStefano	
Anne E. DeStefano

in honor of Samantha Johnson, 
Troop 41149	  
Nancy and Louis Marsiglia

in honor of Susan Santos	

Chetra Vongvixay 
Alice Furtado

in honor of the great work that 
GSSNE does	  
Roxana and Bruce W. Thomas

in honor of our daughter, 
Jennifer Thomas	
Roxana and Bruce W. Thomas

We gratefully acknowledge the following  
individuals who made a donation to honor a  
family member or friend.

2014 

ADULT
RECOGNITIONS

Milestones of  
Membership

Joan Breen, Providence 
70 Years

Alice Furtado, Pawtucket 
50 Years

Virginia Moss-Newhall, Middletown 
50 Years

Appreciation Pin
Linda Arruda, East Providence

Patricia Borgia, Bristol/Warren

Norma Malachowski ,Warwick

Bethany Mascena Tracy, Warwick

Laura Masterson, Bristol/Warren

Jennifer McCabe, Newport/Middletown

Melissa Paquin, Attleboro

Thanks Badge
Kathryn L. Gann, PhD, Providence

Karen King, North Kingstown/Jamestown

Kit Hammet Pin
Mirrah Feliciano, Providence

Donna Houde, North Providence

Elizabeth O’Rourke, Providence

Volunteer Years  
of Service

Arlene Harnett, Somerset  
35 Years

Carole Ann Young  Pawtucket  
35 Years

Robert Young, Pawtucket  
30 Years

Debbie Barandiaran, Portsmouth 
15 Years

Renee Cardinal, Somerset 
15 Years

Nina Dash, Providence 
15 Years

Christine Stevens, North Kingstown 
15 Years

 

Mira Hoffman Award
Ginger Lallo, East Greenwich

 



The Girl Leadership 
Experience Center
In 2014, GSSNE launched a campaign to fund the Girl Leadership 
Experience Center. The Center is 10,000 square feet of space 
dedicated to delivering innovative new programs solely for girls and is 
conviently located at the Council Headquarters in Warwick. Thanks 
to generous support from Amica Insurance and Washington Trust as 
well as individual gifts from Board members, GSSNE Staff, dedicated 
volunteers and other supporters, we have been able to expand our 
program offerings and look forward to continued partnerships with 
local universities and corporations. It is our goal to deliver the Girl 
Scout Leadership Experience to all girls across our council- in urban, 
suburban, and rural communities.

The campaign will carry on through 2015 as we continue to expand 
and develop new programs using cutting-edge technology and with 
support from our local and national partners.



The following is a list of 
donors who made a gift of 
cash, securities, a gift-in-
kind and/or made a pledge 
between October 1, 2013 and 
September 30, 2014. In order 
to minimize printing costs, we 
have chosen to display only 
donors of $20 or more.

 For the purposes of this 
report, matching gifts are 
credited to both the donor and 
the matching gift organization. 
We have made every effort to 
correctly identify our donors.  
If omissions or discrepancies 
are noted, please contact  
Jill Martens at jmartens@
gssne.org so we can update 
our records.

$20,000.00 + 
Amica Insurance
The Rhode Island Foundation

$10,000.00 + 
Girl Scouts of the USA
Providence Business News Inc.
The Champlin Foundations
Washington Trust Charitable 	
	 Foundation

$5,000 - $9,999.99
Elsie Foy
Ida Ballou Littlefield  
	 Memorial Trust
June Rockwell Levy  
	 Foundation, Inc.
Larry Torti Construction
TD Charitable Foundation

$2,500 - $4,999.99
Jewelle C. Allen
Lisa M. DeCubellis
William and Mary DeWitt Family
E.W. Burman, Inc.
Estate of Barbara W. French
Fall River Women’s Union
Janet A. Feyler
Keith O. Flanagan and  
	 Linda Tainsh Flanagan
Harry M., Miriam C. &  
	 William C. Horton Fund
Mary E. Lafferty
Michael D. and Mary F. Lynch
Mary Dexter Chafee Fund
Ms. Maureen C. Sawyer
George and Susan Shuster
Textron Charitable Trust
The Nathan Cummings 
	 Foundation, Inc.
The North Family Trust
The Providence Shelter for 	
	 Colored Children
Heidi J. Toppel

$1,000 - $2,499.99 
Anonymous
Bank of America Matching Gift  
	 Program
Joan M. Breen
Brown University
City of Fall River
City of Pawtucket
Judith Clare
Charles and Ellen Collis
Mrs. Elizabeth C. Cugini
CVS Caremark Charitable Trust
Laura DaFonseca
Patricia M. and Matthew D. Eno
Estate of Mary C. Constable
Fund Consultants Inc.
Kathryn L. Gann, Ph.D.

Michele A. Gariepy
Gilbane Building Co.
Natalie Higgins
Virginia and Robert Lallo
Joanne Lynch
Mr. Walter F. McLaughlin
NewPort Architecture, LLC
Jill Olson-Crowley
Cynthia and John Paliotta
Providence After School  
	 Alliance, Inc.
Providence Rotary Charities 	
	 Foundation
QSP/Ashdon Farms
Linda Schofield
Mr. Kekin Shah
Shanix, Inc.
Neil M. Stamps
The Providence Journal  
	 Company
Ann K. Throop
Wave Federal Credit Union

$500 - $999.99 
Anonymous
Karin and Jim Aukerman
Balise Motor Sales Company
Cameron & Mittleman LLP
Centreville Bank
Nathan W. Chace and  
	 Mary E. Chace
Channing Memorial Church
Lisa G. Churchville
Susan and Roger Cicchini
Citizens Charitable Foundation
Connecting for Children and 	
	 Families, Inc.
Crate and Barrel
Nina and Gordon Dash
Dittmar, McNeil &  
	 Ferolito CPAs, Inc.
Roberta Dowding

Betty and Tony Faella
June and Rod Fischer
Mr. Lawrence P. Gillheeney
Laurie Anne Graves
Mr. Leslie M. Kenney
Donna Lewis
Lions Club of Westerly
Susan Mansolillo
Bethany Mascena Tracy and 	
	 Gareth Tracy
Navigant Credit Union
Betsy O’Rourke
Laurea L. Pansa
Rehoboth Lions Club, Inc.
Rotary Club of East Greenwich
Seekonk Lions Club
Pat and Jay Smith
Susan Steiner
Jennifer A. Thomas
Wakefield Rotary Club
Judith Ameen Wilchynski
Dorothy and  
	 Kenneth Woodcock
YMCA of Greater Providence

$250 - $499.99
Anonymous
Richard and Rebecca Alberg
John and Nancy Armstrong
Ms. Barbara J. Barber
Beacon Mutual Insurance 	
	 Company
Lisa A. and Loren C. Bowe
Bristol County Elks Lodge #1860
Cardi’s Furniture
Mr. John N. Conti
Patricia and Roland Coutu
Mrs. Cynthia S. Cross
Jo Ann and Bryan Dumond
Eastside Marketplace
Andy and Polly Erickson
Estate of Raymond M. Rivard

Kasey Cardin 
Troop 426, Barrington 
“Community Blend”

Jane Carney 
Troop 926, Bristol 
“Out Loud: A Reader’s  
Theater Workshop”

Morgan Colvin 
Troop 744, North Scituate 
“Community Reporposing Project”

Kerry Connolly 
Troop 437, Cumberland 
“Franklin Farm 5K”

Elizabeth Cox 
Troop 462, Warren  
“Clothing Exchange”

Alexa Darche 
Troop 55, North Scituate 
“Museum Conservation”

Monique Desrochers 
Troop 772, North Attleboro 
“Pet Care and Adoption of  
Shelter Animals”

Gianna Desrochers 
Troop 727, North Attleboro 
“North Attleboro Animal Shelter 
Memorial Garden”

Sarah Dolan 
Troop 437, Cumberland 
“Garden Painting”

Rebecca Fruggiero 
Troop 106, Cranston 
“Playground Improvement”

Elisabeth Iacono  
Troop 229, Bristol 
“Music Matters”

Alison Izzi 
Troop 529, Greenville 
“Outdoor Classroom”

Kimberly Kelly 
Troop 426, Barrington 
“Reading For All: Designing and 
Assembling a Library Area for 
Interim House”

Suzanne Kunitz 
Troop 426, Barrington 
“Kreativity in the Key Program”

Melissa Mirza

Troop 772, North Attleboro 
“Don’t Label Us As Crazy” 

Rachel Nunes 
Troop 959, Richmond 
“The Golden Eagle Nature Walk”

Amelia O’Rourke 
Troop 47, Providence 
“Celebrating All Abilities”

Angela Paoletta 
Troop 162, Hope 
“Overcoming Obstacles”

Janelle Platt 
Troop 888, Cumberland 
“Get Fit and Have Fun!  
Education Program”

Helen Prates 
Troop 426, Barrington 
“Life Skills Classes”

Isoke Samuel 
Troop 229, Bristol 
“From Trash to Treasure”

Olivia Thornton 
Troop 426, Barrington 
“Community Children’s Garden”

Amanda Way 
Troop 28, Cranston 
“Waiting without Worry”

Haley Wohlever 
Troop 426, Barrington 
“Blazing the Way: Hiking Trail 
Design and Implementation Plan

Gold Award Recipients2014 
Our heartfelt congratulations to the following girls who were honored for their hard 
work and dedication which allowed them to earn their Girl Scout Gold Award, the 
highest award a Girl Scout can receive. The ceremony, which was held at Rhodes 
on the Pawtuxet in Cranston, RI on May 31st, 2014, was a wonderful example of the 
courage, confidence and character which Girl Scouting instills.

Our third annual Young 
Women of Distinction 
Awards were presented to 
three Gold Award recipients 
who implemented Gold 
Award Projects which 
stood out from the others 
in the areas of creativity, 
sustainability and impact. 
Congratulations to the two 
runners up: Haley Wohlever 
from Barrington and Angela 
Paoletta from Hope. The 
winner of the 2014’s Young 
Women of Distinction Award 
was Melissa Mirza from North 
Attleboro. 

2014 Donors



Roberta Cox
Darcie Crawford
Janine Crisafulli
Marianna Criscione
Ellie and Joel Dain
Dawn Darche
Carol Delane
Charlotte C. DeMarco
Tara Demoura
Andrea D’Errico
Patricia Desrochers
Mr. Marcel Desrosiers
Sonja and Anthony DeStefanis
Jayne A. Devol
Gabrielle and Matthew Dias
Andrea Dickinson
Donna Digiulio
Mr. Nathaniel P. Dodge
Paul C. Dolan
Ann Dolbashian
Julie Dorsey
Dennis Downes
Jamie Duffy
Sue Dunbar
Lori Ann Eisele
Derek Emery
Ms. Sally Erskine
Claire Fabrizio
Christina Faria
Kim M. and Jon D. Faucher
Dorothy Favano
Lori A. Fernandes
Sandra Ferretti
Joan A. Fink
Ruth Fisher
Pauline Flood
Walter J. Fontaine
Linda S. Forster
Cheryl A. Foster and 
	   W. Collin McCullough
Lindsay Franklin
Katie Frias
Renee Fullterton
Ms. Rebecca Ganley
Kathleen Gantz
Andrea Gauvin
Ms. Susan R. Gentile
Alice Gero
Kristen Gilbride
Alberta L. Gilman
Diane S. Girard
Valerie J. Girouard
Caroline Gojcz
Lynne Goodwin
Colleen and Michael Gordon
Denise Graham
Mayor Donald R. Grebien
Carmen E. and Brian Harten
Lise and Alan Hasegawa
Mary Hazlett
Ms. Eva D. Heroux, MBA, CFRE
Ann L. Hogan
Anne and Charles Holloway
Maria and Philip Ippolito
Christine R. Isidoro
Melinda E. and Andrew K. Jackson
Keith Jager
Mr. Theodore F. Jakubowski

Jaclyn F. Jaquette
Allison Jeffrey
Mrs. Maureen Jernigan
Sharon Johnson
Kathleen Kane and Jeff D. Ray
Christina C. Kelly
Paula Keogh
Caitlin Kickham
Karen King
Traci Knowles
Charline Kochhan
Suzanne M. Kolc
Judith Kolek
Ms. Susan Kostas
Karen and Keith Krueger
Ms. Hlee Kue
JoAnn Kunitz
Tammy J. and Louis D. Lamoureux
John F. Law
Sarah Leonard
Kathline Levesque
Shari Levesque
Martha Lewin and Jack Egan
Cynthia Lewis
Liberty Mutual Insurance Company
Helga Liese
Ms. Sara E. Lilligreen and  
	 Mr. Michael J. Montoya
Marianne H. Limoges
Ms. Cynthia P. Longway
Laurie Ludovici and Tom Deneault
Joan M. Lynch
Kerri Lynch
Christine Maclaughlin
Ms. Kathy MacLeod
Melanie Madden
Marilyn Malone
Mrs. Virginia L. Mancini
Charlotte and Hugh Markey
Nancy and Louis Marsiglia
Jill and Sebestyen Martens
Ms. Delaine E. Martin
Ms. Pamela L. Martin-Mitchell
Mrs. Doris M. Mathewson
Nathan Matthews
Gerald and Charlene McDuff
Ms. Joan H. McMaster
Dr. and Mrs. Philip McMaster
Elizabeth and Dave McNab
John Melone, Jr.
R. Michael Meo Jr. Meo
Maydith Merz
Heather E. Miguel
Jean and Howard Milkman
Kwun-Lan Mirzaei
Danika Miskelly
Gail L. and James J. Montague
Mr. Joseph J. Morrison
Samir and Susan Moubayed
Mozzarella’s Grill & Bar
Kimberly Muldoon
Susan Murphy
Mr. and Mrs. Terrence P. Murray
Linda Myers
Joyce Neves
Nancy Nowak
Deb Nunes
Rosaleen M. O’Sullivan

Mr. and Mrs. David E. Ousterhout
Pamela M. Sherrill Planning, LLC
Kelly Paquete
Kimberly Pasch
Michelle M. and Michael C. Pereira
Kelly Perry
Ms. Carolyn A. Piatek
Ms. Laura Pietrocola and  
	 Mr. Daniel J. Ratigan
Donna Piscopiello
Marrion Plourde
Rita M. Pompei
Dawn L. Prewitt
Nicole and Robert Quindazzi
Alda Rego
Lelia Ricard
Kelly Richardson
Nicole Robinson
Sandra and Blake Robinson
Walter Rodrigues
Luz Rodriguez
Elizabeth Rogers
Jeanne Rogers
Cynthia Rollins
Jennifer Rollins
Margaret and Joseph Roque
Gil Rosa
Liz Rosato
Ann and Robert Rosenblatt
Ms. Sally Russell
Manda Ryan
Marie F. Sammartino
Esther and Trevor B. Samuel
Christine A. and Robert J. SanJuan
Jane M. and Steven P. Schaefer
Jennifer Schneider
Tammy L. and Arthur Sgalia
Gert Shea
John and Valerie Shea
Joanne Sheridan
Mrs. Frances Shippee
Priscilla Shube
Jane and Peter Shuman
Siemens Caring Hands
Erik P. Silvestri
Vu Sinh
Ms. Rebecca H. Smith and  
	 Mr. Bernard E. Oakley

Brittany Smith Vasquez and  
	 Juan Vasquez
Anna Sochan
Mrs. Carolann R. Soder
Cheryl Space
Donna Sparadeo
Toni-Maria Spencer
Marion and Leo Arthur St. Onge
Ms. Betty E. Stacey
Ernest E. Stander
Penelope D. Steen and Robert 	
	 Steen
Brian Stone
Carlo Sunga
Doris Tanner
Katharine and Fred Tarasuk
Mr. Nicholas A. Tartaglione
The Beene Family
The Olive Tap
Gayle Tickel
Ms. Vera Treglia
Troop #233
Eudoxia E. Tsongalis-Arruda and 	
	 Keith J. Arruda
Verizon Foundation
Lisa Walkin
Lillian Wante Gervais
Elizabeth S. Warren
Marilyn and Lawrence Wayne
The Welser Family
Angelique and Philip J. Welsh
Lillian and Ruth Wernquest
Ms. Terry L. White
Susan Whitney and Steve Kerr
Stephanie Widman
Dorothy Wilkes
Donna S. Williams
Noelle Wood
Mary M. Worrell
Jacqueline Wudkiewicz
Julie and Tom Wynsen
Patricia Zimmerman

Amber Fearn
FGX Direct
Kristin L. and Kenneth E. Fraser
Martha, Jim and Liz Frutchey
Christine Fuller
Ms. Alice Furtado
Pauline and David Gendron
Ms. Gail Ginnetty
Glocester Lions Club
Jeremy Hancock
Michelle A. Hirst
Mr. John Houle
Constance A. Howes
Lee-Ann Anderson Hurtubise
Mary H. Johnson
Gail A. Kelleher
Margery E. LeBeau
Jennifer Leigh
Mr. Ernest J. Little
Mrs. Anne M. Mirza and  
	 Mr. George K. Mirza
Patricia Murray
Pawtucket Service Unit
Mrs. Pamela R. Pinheiro
Scott E. Rageotte
Rotary Club of Woonsocket

Bets and Gerrit Sanford
Jane and Deming Sherman
Ruth M. Sleicher
Barbara C. Smith
Jane E. Sullivan, Esq.
Susan D. Sweeney
The Wrentham Lions  
	 Club Foundation
Roxana and Bruce Thomas
Lammis Vargas
Chetra Vongvixay
Westerly Community  
	 Credit Union
Woonsocket Lions Club
Connie Worthington and  
	 Terry Tullis
Carole and Robert Young
Joshua Young

$100 - $249.99
Anonymous
Dolores C. Aiken
Cynthia M. Alves, MD

Donna and Joe Amaral
Lisa A. Andrade
Aries Support Services, Inc.
Karen Joy Asher
Kristin Auger
Paul and Deborah Barandiaran
Donna G. and David J. Barboza
Barnes & Noble Booksellers
Carrie F. Beers
Susan B. Bergeron
Matthew S. Blank
Ms. Gail P. Bolger
Sara M. Bradford
Bristol Rotary Club, Inc.
Mr. and Mrs. William Burgess
Kenneth and Anne Marie Buteau
Dr. and Mrs. Norman Campbell
Kasey Cardin
Eric and Kathleen Carlson
Karen Carnevale
Michelle Carney
Patricia R. Carter
Ms. Lucille A. Cassidy
Ms. Marjorie B. Catanzaro and  
	 Mr. Robert S. Catanzaro
Central Falls School District

Mr. and Mrs. Paul J. Choquette, Jr.
Amy Collins
Patrick H. Collins
Jennifer S. and  
	 John E. Condon, III
Susan Carr Davis
Davol, Inc.
Dr. Lenore A. DeLucia
Jane A. Desforges
Anne E. DeStefano
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph V. DeStefano
Jerilyn and Steven Devin
Peter and Maryann Drogan
Mary Elizabeth (Betty) Durfee
Martin and Maggie Elson
Michelle M. Emery
Susan and Bill Evers
Barbara J. Feyler
Donna E. and John D. Fish
Patricia J. Fontes
Ms. Cleora M. Francis-O’Connor
Kathy B. Fruggiero
Gail Gaustad

GFWC - Cranston Community 	
	 Women’s Club
GFWC Wampanoag  
	 Women’s Club
Stacy A. Glynn
Great In Counters
Ms. Janet S. Handford
Ms. Sandra L. Hill
Pamela and John Hinves
Margaret Hogan and  
	 Robert E. Falvey
Janice S. Howard
Howard Johnson, Inc.
Mrs. Sheila R. Hutton
Nancy Iacono
Izzo Electric & Son, Inc.
Kim Jacobs
Joslin Community Center
Meghan Kampper
Ms. Margaret E. Kane
Barbara Keefe
Nicole Kelly
Bill and Linna Kite
Elissa and Matt Koskela
Diane L. Kowal
Beverly J. Laplante
Michelle Lemire
Mrs. Catherine H. Machala
Cindy Marsella
Marie Martin
Laura A. Masterson
Francis and Patricia McCrossan
Mr. and Mrs. Norman E.
	  McCulloch, Jr., Trustees, 	
	 McAdams Charitable
	 Foundation
Catherine McDermott
Pamela McGinn
Raymond Mello
Rusty and Frank Merrill
Christina H. and  
	 Steven A. Minicucci
Louise Moore
Kenneth and Virginia Newhall
Deborah Myers Meilun, MD
Mr. and Mrs. Paul C. Nicholson, Jr.
Georgette E. Nobrega
Ms. Merelise O’Connor
J. Timothy and Dorothy O’Reilly
Sue and John Paoletta
Sabrina C. and Marc Paradis
Eileen M. and Robert W. Pekar
Lisa Platt
Eliana Prates
Rotary Club of Westerly
Helen Rowe-Drake
Sanichem, Inc.
Sansiveri, Kimball & Co., LLP
Carol Schwebel
Kristin E. and Brian Scribner
Jean E. Shorrock
Russell Silva
David M. Smith
Rockwell and Patricia Stensrud
Mrs. Christine R. Stevens
Ms. Frances M. Tallman
Team T.R.E.C.
Philip and Sandy Tessier

The Robert F. Stoico/FirstFed 	
	 Charitable Foundation
Margaret Tryforos and 
	 Paul Thompson
Elizabeth Thornton
Jean Vermette
Barbara M. Wallace
William and Ashley Webster
Christina and Jeffrey Wellen
Mrs. Ruth B. Whipple
Edward and Catherine White
Barbara and Steve Williams

Under $100 
Anonymous
Marjana Abby
Ms. Debra B. Abeshaus
Carroll and Winslow Adams
Betsey J. Anderson
Ms. Elizabeth L. Andreadis
Mr. Vincent J. Arnold
Linda Arruda
Amanda Auclair
Suzanne G. Ayvazian and 
	 Boze T. Hancock
Lesley Azzinaro
Julia Baker
Lynore G. Banchoff
William and Norma Barker
Maeyee Barrette
Deborah Barros
Cynthia Battle
Teresa Belanger
Jonathan Benker
Karen E. Benvenuto
Anna Maria Bertorelli
Sandra Bessacini
Karen and Donald Blais
Colleen S. Bongiovanni
Amy Jo Bothun
Samantha Brinz
Troop 602
Debra Brzozowy
Buffalo Wild Wings
Mr. Craig Byerlee
Mr. and Mrs. Mark S. Cabatingan
Mary C. Canole
Louise P. Capotosto
Susan Cardenas
Marc Cardin
Madeline E. Caron
Carriage Inn & Saloon
President Nancy Carriuolo
Aimee Casagrande
Wanda Cavedon
Karen A. and Rabin F. Chandran
Mr. and Mrs. Samuel N. Chase
Diane M. Cheever
Jacqueline A. Chevalier
Madeline and Donald Chisholm
Yvonne Chita
Irene Chliwner
Miss Sarah D. Cholewa
John and Joan Christy
Sharon Clingan
Martin and Elizabeth Cohen
Ms. Tracy Correll
Hilary Couturier

UNITED WAY, ETC.
While Girl Scouts of Southeastern New England does not receive 
United Way funding, we do appreciate the assistance of the 
following agencies that administer donor designations.

United Way of Greater Fall River, Inc.*

United Way of Massachusetts Bay and Merrimack Valley

United Way of Rhode Island, Inc.

Bank of America United Way Campaign

United Way of Central Massachusetts

United Way of Southeastern Connecticut, Inc.

RI and SEMA Combined Federal Campaign

*GSSNE is an affiliate member of United Way of Greater Fall River, Inc.



GIRL SCOUT MISSION
Girl Scouting builds girls of  

courage, confidence, and character 

who make the world a better place. 

GIRL SCOUT PROMISE
On my honor, I will try:

To serve God and my country,

To help people at all times,

And to live by the Girl Scout Law.

 

THE GIRL SCOUT LAW
I will do my best to be

honest and fair,

friendly and helpful,

considerate and caring,

courageous and strong,

responsible for what I say and do,

and to

respect myself and others,

respect authority,

use resources wisely,

make the world a better place, and

be a sister to every Girl Scout.

GIRL SCOUTS OF SOUTHEASTERN NEW ENGLAND

500 GREENWICH AVENUE, WARWICK, RI 02886 / 401.331.4500 / 800.331.0149 / FAX: 401.421.2937


